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Events 

May 11, Sunday: Mother’s Day, May all the 
beautiful/loving Moms of PMPlace enjoy your 
special day 

May 16, Friday: PNO, Precious Memories Place 
Prom! 6pm-9pm 

May 26, Monday: Memorial Day, Center Closed 

June 10, Tuesday: Pre-Kindergarten 

Graduation Day 

Heartfelt Thoughts 
Welcome to the Merry Month of May.  An   
exciting time for our soon to be graduates.  

There will be lots of singing and preparing for 
their special event and a performance in June.  
We are focusing on reflecting back through 
the memories they’ve made here and the      

friendships that fill their hearts with joy.  You’ll 
hear lots of chatter about our summer        

programs at Precious Memories Place.  We are 
filled with choice and opportunity for the many 

needs of our families.   

Summer with PMP 
 Camp PMP, held at Precious Memories 

Place, for children ages 2-5 is a camp that 
expands our school year curriculum into 3 
months of continuous learning.  Our focus is 
a “hands on,” “up close” experience to the 
world we live in.  It’s the ease of the summer 
enhanced with inquiring minds. 

 Neighbors and Nature Camp, held at 
DPNC Coogan Farm, for the children     
entering Kindergarten through age 12.   
There is hiking, fort making, learning about 
reptiles, arts and crafts, outdoor survival 
skills and much more.  Nature based fun in 
the sun! 

“When the sun is shining I can do anything; 
no mountain is too high, no trouble is too 

difficult to overcome.”  Wilma Rudolph 

At a Glance 

“If you dream it, you can do it!”    
Graduation Agenda: Tuesday, June 

10th 

Such an amazing celebration lies ahead. There 
is growth from one academic, cognitive and 

emotional stage on to the next.  The experience 
of graduation itself is one of learning and 

memory making for these incredible children.  
The evening’s events will begin at 6:30pm on 

Tuesday, June 10th outside at Precious      
Memories Place.  Watch for your special      

invitation and prepare for a magical           
experience.   

Soaring and Exploring Revolutionary 
Academics   

This month we are examining bugs, insects and 
also hatching some painted lady butterflies.  

We will travel to Brazil to explore the wildlife, 
bugs and rainforest. 


